24th January 2020
Dear Parents, 
		We are writing this letter to you following the recent Ofsted Inspection of St Chad’s. We acknowledge the content of the report. As partner primaries we are keen to support the school in moving forward and attach to this letter, a booklet, produced by St Chads. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please take a moment to read the booklet, we believe it will aid your understanding of what St Chads stands for and what a child who attends St. Chad’s can expect to be part of. We value the Christian education that a Faith school is able to give and are pleased to acknowledge that Personal development at St Chads is judged to be “good.” We would encourage you to visit the school open days and open evenings to learn more about the school.
The local authority, the Diocese of Shrewsbury and the Diocese of Chester are committed to continuing to support the school in addressing the issues raised in the report in order to achieve the best possible outcomes for pupils. As the Runcorn Family of Faith Aided Schools, we too, are fully committed to working together to support each other to achieve the best possible outcomes for all of our children. We hope this booklet will assist you. 
Sincerely, 
The Runcorn Family of Faith Schools
Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School
Runcorn All Saints Church of England Primary School
St Augustine’s Catholic Primary School
St Berteline’s Church of England Primary School
St Clement’s Catholic Primary School
St Edward’s Catholic Primary School
St Martin’s Catholic Primary School
St Mary’s Church of England Primary School
The Holy Spirit Catholic Primary School


